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Sacramento Partner Pens Article on California Assembly Bill
1356
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In a bylined article published in the ASA Weekly Legislative Update, Ben Ebbink discusses California

Assembly Bill 1356, which makes a number of changes to the state WARN Act. Ben explains that

staffing firms will want to pay close attention to other amendments in the proposed legislation that

are aimed directly at temporary employees. He also notes that even staffing firms operating outside 

California may want to pay close attention to AB 1356. "Requirements for clients to provide WARN

Act notice to staffing firm employees may soon be coming to a state near you,” Ben said.

To read the article visit ASA Weekly Legislative Update.

Related People

Benjamin M. Ebbink

Partner

916.210.0400

Email

Industry Focus

PEO Advocacy and Protection

Related Offices

https://www.fisherphillips.com/a/web/u5zq6xTu9iTQ8xmPkAkhHw/ca-article-for-weekly-update.pdf
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/benjamin-m-ebbink.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/benjamin-m-ebbink.html
tel:916.210.0400
mailto:bebbink@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/industries/peo-advocacy-and-protection/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Sacramento

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/sacramento.html

